
GONZALEZ UPDATE

This past month and a half has been full of blessings in our lives and our ministry in 
Paraguay!
In January, we began our first assignment in the U.S. During this time, we visited our 
first six churches and had the privilege of meeting many of you during the conferences 
in West Michigan. During this time, we participated in mission conferences in: 

Throughout this time, we shared in men’s, women’s, youth, and children’s groups, which have been 
incredibly enriching for our lives.  We give thanks to the pastors, Mission Committees, and everyone 
involved in our visits to these churches and, of course, to everyone who has blessed us with their 
prayers, gifts, and support for our ministry in Paraguay.

God has also given us the opportunity to spend time with people facing health challenges and to offer 
words of encouragement to those in need.

Additionally, we had the blessing of teaching classes, speaking in a chapel service, and sharing 
experiences for a week at Grace Christian University. There, we met many young people eager to 
serve the Lord in various fields, including pastoral ministry and missionary work.

We encourage you to check out our ministry projects in Paraguay by selecting the Projects Tab at 
gracem.org for opportunities to support our ministry. Projects for Paraguay include:

As we continue our time in the US, please pray for safe travels, meaningful visits with churches and 
supporters, and blessed fellowship with our brothers and sisters here in the US.
Blessings,

Henry and Grettel González

• Grace Bible Fellowship – Jenison, MI
• Parkside Bible Church – Holland, MI
• Frontline Bible Church – Byron Center, MI
• Valley Bible Church – Stephens City, VA
• Grace Community Church – Belmont, MI
• Rush Creek Bible Church – Byron Center, MI

• Bibles for Paraguay
• Chairs for Paraguay Kids' Program
• Kids' Classroom Construction in Paraguay

P.S. We are very pleased to share that so far, we have raised nearly 40% of our $3,833 monthly 
support budget. This is quite a blessing since we are just a month into traveling and sharing our 
ministry here in the U.S. 

Our plan is to move to Paraguay to begin our life and ministry there in the middle of August this 
year.  To do so, we still need to raise our monthly support budget.  

You can invest in our ministry by clicking HERE to give monthly through our ministry with Grace 
Ministries International and/or to give a special gift to help with set-up costs.

“But I do not account my life of any value nor as precious to myself, if only I may finish my course and the 
ministry that I received from the Lord Jesus, to testify to the gospel of the grace of God”  Acts 20:24

Missionary families

Dear Brothers and Sisters in the Lord,

Thank you and God bless you!

https://gracem.denarionline.com/Missionaries/Detail/?missionary=2500
https://gracem.denarionline.com/Projects



